
Joe Murphy Clonmacken zoning 

Submission 159 Cllr Stephen Keary. 

 

We are concerned that the successful application for an amendment to the zoning on our 

lands has not translated properly in the map produced. 

The  original submission is accompanied by a flood study which demonstrates that the lands 

are not reliant on the flood embankments in addition the lands can be accessed from the 

tunnel link road in the event of emergency  and represent sustainable development . 

Can we have the zoning line amended to comply with the SHD application this in effect will 

reduce the quantum of zoned land currently proposed 4.64 to 4.00 a reduction of 0.64 

hectares. 

What we are looking for is represented in figure 1 below ,the red line representing the Bord 

Pleanala SHD application.The area of the red line is circa 4 hectares. 

 

 

 

Figure 1 Bord pleanala SHD application red line. 

Yours Faithfully 

 

Joe Murphy. 


